
Seattle HPHC: We have a 21-day condition to prepare for True Mother 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
September 23, 2023 

Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

It is 28 days since we open our Seattle Cheon Shim Won and 27 days from when we started our Cheon 
Shim Won daily devotional prayer. I would like to thank all those who are joining us in person as well as 
in Zoom from 6:00 am to 7:00 am Sunday to Tuesday, Thursday and Saturday. Of course on 
Wednesdays, we are joining the national Cheon Shim Won prayer which ends at 8:00 am. On Fridays, we 
join Cheon Shim Won Korea, which goes until 9:15 am. 

Please know that you are all welcome to attend these devotional prayers either in person or online. If it is 
difficult for you to join everyday, consider offering a day that you will commit to joining in person. 

True Mother is coming and we do have 21 days condition to prepare for welcoming her. Please see 
separate email about it including the invitation to the Youth and Young Adults to meet with True Mother. 
We want to send as many Young people from our community. Some of them needs help with finances. 
We welcome donation and sponsorship for this purpose. 

October 1, 2023 is Youth and Young Adults Sunday Service with Mr. H. M. as the speaker. Please come 
and enjoy the service and fellowship plus great lunch. 

Tomorrow, September 24, 2023, I will be giving the message for Sunday Service on "God's Devotion to 
Us". I look forward to seeing you all. 

Lastly, the Rogers family wants to extend their gratitude for the prayers in support of Zachary. Let us 
keep praying for him and also for one another and help with providing healing and comfort where it is 
needed. 

Thank you very much and God bless! 

Sincerely, 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community Pastor 
rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 


